
Date: 04/03/2023
To: State Agencies and Co-Op Members
From: State Procurement Office
RE: SPO Alert – Office Supplies

The State Procurement Office wants to notify which Office Supplies Punch-Out Contract is currently active
and ready for use.

Contractor Contract # Contact Email

WIST CTR063451 Bill Strait BStrait@wist.com

Contract negotiations are ongoing with ODP and Staples.

Once they are completed, a SPO alert will be sent out.

Questions please contact Contract Manager

Maria Alvarado

Maria.alvarado-arreola@azdoa.gov


